
SOUTH EAST LONDON & SURREY 

A spirited number of members gathered at the Whyte Harte on 30th May and were regaled with 

tales of the recent Cape to Cape rally/tour. 

Explored were the challenges of 3500 miles in an MGB when 6foot 2ins tall, Brittany Ferries 

cancelling crossings and a challenging road book containing a wide range of eccentricities. Notable 

was the raising of £81000 for Macmillan Cancer. And a fine route. 

Upcoming for some Area members are the HGPCA Rioja Ramble and the Scotland 500. Also in 

our planning is our annual BBQ ,venue to be confirmed. Next month we will meet at the Whyte 

Harte again. 

 

Denis Robson, Area Organiser 

 


